
Visit to Edgren High School 
Mori Minami and Fujimoto Airi 

January 8th on Thursday we visited Misawa Base.We could not 
wait for this day. At first we went on tour of Misawa Base. It was 
different from Japan on Misawa Base. For example, the traffic 
rule is different from Japan. I had lunch at a restaurant on the 
base. There were many kind of foods and it was very delicious. 
Especially sweets and meat were very delicious but the taste was 
a little strong. Next we went to Edgren High School. It was 
amazing for us when we entered there because the smell was 
different from Japan. The smell was sweet. 
We interacted with a girl at first. Her name is Nicole. She is 16 
years old, but she looked mature for her age. We talked to her 
about each country. She said “I have never seen the actual Nebuta 
festival”. We were surprised. We want her to see Nebuta festival. 
She said, “In America we play any sports and change these every 
season.” We heard this for the first time. She does not know too 
much about Japan. 
Next we interacted with a boy. His name is Andrew. He is 14 years 
old. He said “I play basketball after school.” We asked many 
questions of him but he did not show interest in our questions. 
We fully realized that we do not have English ability. 
Through this experience we learned some things. It was a very 
good experience. 

   


